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Start of the foal spring 
Be my Beauty King top price 

 

Verden. At the start of the Verden Foal Spring, Be My Beauty King set the best 
price of 20,000 Euros. The expressive bay colt and his 31 companions of the 2022 
vintage cost an average of 8,227 Euros.  
 

The Bonds/San Amour son Be by Beauty King (breeder and exhibitor: Stefan Hermann, 

Northeim) was already the favourite for the top price. His full sister, Be My Beauty 

Queen, born in 2017, is the most expensive foal sold at a Verden auction so far with a 

price of 160,000 Euros. A breeder from Schleswig-Holstein secured the high-quality bay 

for 20,000 Euros. 

 

The best paid foal with jumping genes was Haiti by Hardrock Z/Comme il faut (breeder 

and exhibitor: Hof Brüning GbR, Ochtmannien), who was worth 12,500 Euros to a buyer 

from Hungary. Last year, his brother Emilio by Epleaser van't Heike was also part of the 

lot at the opening event of the Verden Foal Spring. 

 

The first online auction of foals ended with an average price of 8,227 Euros. Hanover's 

youngest will not only grow up all over Germany, but also abroad. In addition to buyers 

from Europe, customers from Argentina and the USA came to the auction. 

 

The Verden Foal Spring continues in a two-week rhythm. The next online foal auctions 

with about 30 foals each are: 12 May, 25 May, 9 June and 23 June. The final bid up 

starts at 7.30 p.m. CET each time. 
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Photo: Be my Beauty King by Bonds/San Amour. Photo: Hanoverian Association 
 
Please note that the publication of the photo is only allowed in connection with 
this press release.   


